
 

 
 

 

8th January 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

 
With health and safety in mind and, as a priority we have now installed an enclosed 

walkway from our main school entrance up to the High Street which eliminates 

walking across the school car park unless you are parked on it.  Please can you use 

this walk way to access school whether you are walking from the Knaresborough or 

Harrogate side of school.  Please do this, at all times, whether you are on your own or 

with your child. This allows vehicles such as school transport to reverse without risk 

to pedestrians. 

 

Thank you for your co operation and support with this. 

 

Regards 

 
Sarah 

 

Sarah Edwards 

Head Teacher  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


